
Hello, I’m Dakota Thomas. I grew up on a cow/calf operation in Southwest WI and showed cattle. This is 
my first term serving on the World Beef Expo board. I am looking forward to the opportunity to meet all 
of you while helping to execute an awesome event. I currently reside in Dodgeville, WI and work within 
the realm of animal well-being. 


